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President's Message -

Fred

REFUGE CHURCH

"PRESENT" PROJECT

Trey Herweck, Pastor of Refuge Church,
reported that 120 children were served with
37 families represented at their Christmas
Present project this year. He was very
appreciative of the club's support again this
year.

BLACKHURST COAT/SOCK

PROJECT
Thanks to the efforts of Mike Ebert, the club
was able to provide 60 coats and 100 pairs of
socks for the Blackhurst Elementary School
Winter Project. Club members purchased or

donated funds to make this event possible.

DONATIONS FOR DECEMBER
$600 Refuge Church
$492 Salvation Army Family
$200 Duchesne Choral Group
$300 Our waitress- Jennifer

BELL RINGERS
Flash Fingerlin and Mark Cook

Thanks to the efforts of Flash Fingerlin, the
club had an opportunity this December to ring

the bells for the Salvation Army. For four
weeks, members of the club volunteered to
stand watch at Schnucks on Duchesne on
Friday afternoons from 1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.
Members volunteering their time were:

OUR AUDITOR HAS REPORTED THAT 85% OF Dave Borgmeyer, Jackie Borgmeyer, Clark Cilek, Mark
OUR EXPENDITURES LAST YEAR WERE FOR Cook, Dulcie Couillard, Roger Deppe, Mike Ebert, Flash
DONATIONS AND SCHOLARSHIPS. THE CLUB Fingerlin, Paul Hauser, Jeff Marion, Fred McGiniey,

CAN BE PROUD OF ITS STEWARDSHIP WITH
MONIES WE HAVE RECEIVED.

Shelly Reuther, Carl Sandstedt, Marion Schmidt. Ralph

Sundemeier.

BIRTHDAYS
‘Wayne Bailey 1/4
Ron Jones 1/11
Bob Scott 1/13
Gary Webbink 1/14
Mark Cook 1/15
ANNIVERSARIES
Fred/Lori McGinley 1/14
Lynn/Mel Little 1/19
John/Lorraine Sarantakis 1/20

NOON MEETINGS
Tuesday 1/3 NO MEETING

Tuesday 1/10
TBA

Tuesday 1/17
Mayor Sally Faith
Board Meeting @1:00

Tuesday 1/24
Dean Purdy
Space Program Update

Tuesday 1/31
TBA

EVENTS
JANUARY 2012
Oratorical Contest
Jan. 18th - 10:00 a.m.
Kathryn Linneman Library
% % %

APRIL
Cookout 4/21
% % %

JUNE
Golf Tournament TBA
Cookout 6/23
* % %

JULY
Cookout 7/21
% % %
AUGUST
Festival of Little Hills
8/17-19
% % %
SEPTEMBER
Cookout 9/15

NO MEETING ON JANUARY 3RD

FRIEND OF YOUTH

Optimist Club Website: http://scoptimists.weebly.com/
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